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Minnesota (A.B.A.T.E. of MN) supports SF1598 
 
 
 

Chairman Latz, Senator Kupec and members of the Judiciary and Public Safety 
Committee, 
 
A.B.A.T.E of MN is the largest street motorcycling rights and safety advocacy 
group in Minnesota with thousands of members who ride a wide variety of 
motorcycle brands. The passage of Digital Fair Repair is important to our 
members. And with clarification from the committee that motorcycles are 
included in the bill, A.B.A.T.E of MN will continue to support SF1598.  
 
Thank you for your efforts. 
 
Mack Backlund 
A.B.A.T.E of MN 
trustee@abatemn.org 
763-226-9195 
 

 


